
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 30th April 2021  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Star- Ruby for being resilient and very determined in her maths lessons working with a 

positive attitude.  

Reader- Olivia for developing her inference skills and using evidence from the book to support her inferences.  

 

MAPLE CLASS - Star: Abigail for her desire to complete all her work. 

Reader: Peyton for using expression when reading speech within a story. 

 

OAK CLASS - Caitlin- star- great effort in maths, working hard to complete the given task. Well done 

Ruby- reader- outstanding reading, reading with confidence, expression and great understanding 

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARDS - Aras for taking pride in his appearance and having a smart uniform and PE 

kit. 

Jocey Jo for taking pride in the presentation of her work including handwriting and using a ruler. 

Elliot Gale for focussing on his work and making learning his priority. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

PE 
PE for each class is as follows:- 

Oak Class – Wednesday  

Maple Class – Thursday  

HEAD LICE 

UNFORTUNATELY WE HAVE A CASE OF HEAD LICE IN CLASS 2 AND CLASS 3 AGAIN!  

WOULD YOU PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S HAIR OVER THE WEEKEND AND TREAT  

ACCORDINGLY. 

 

Important information from Lincolnshire County Council - school 
Transport 

 

If your child is starting primary school or transferring to the first year 
of junior school in September 2021 they may be eligible for school 
transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply for transport 
as soon as you have your offer of a school place.  Applications can be 
made online at the website below or a telephone application can be made 
by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020. 



 

 

 

REGULAR REMINDERS 

Reading books and     
Journals need be in your 

child’s school bag        
everyday. 

We encourage healthy 
eating and lifestyles, so 

please support us by 
providing children with 
non-fizzy drinks and an     
appropriate break time 

snack.   

PARENT PARKING! 

WE HAVE HAD REPORTS OF A CAR PARKING ON THE ZIG ZAGS TO 
DROP THEIR CHILD/CHILDREN OFF TO SCHOOL. PLEASE DO NOT PARK 
ON THE ZIG ZAGS TO DROP OFF CHILDREN IN THE MORNING OR AFTER 
SCHOOL.  THE ZIG ZAGS ARE THERE FOR THE  SAFETY OF EVERYONE, 
ESPECIALLY THE CHILDREN!  WE WILL REPORT REPEAT OFFENDERS TO 
OUR LOCAL PCSO. 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our Safeguarding Policy, it is available to view 
on the school’s website  

Some of the children have some 

artwork displayed in the Church 

for Spring.  Please find time to 

go and have a look! 



Contact details 

 

Citizens Advice South Lincolnshire 
April 2021 

 

We are able to provide advice on: 

Debt and Money 

Benefits 

Consumer and Utilities 

Relationships 

Housing 

Employment 

Migrant Workers Rights 

Scams 

 

LOCAL FREEPHONE ADVICELINE: 0808 278 7996 

(Mon-Fri 10:00-16:00) 

Migrant Worker Helpline: 0344 8476 128 

(Mon and Tue 09:30-16:00 Wed 09:30-19:00) 

EU Settlement Scheme Helpline: 0800 448 0734 or email: 

eussreferral@citizensadvicesouthlincs.org.uk 

Universal Credit Help To Claim Line: 0800 144 8444 

Scams Action Service: 0808 250 5050 (Mon-Fri 09:00-17:00) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

We are pleased to announce that Surfleet Primary School has organised a clothes & shoe       

collection with Bag2School in order to raise funds for the School.  

Bag2School is the UK’s leading textile recycler and fundraiser working with schools and 

since its inception in 2001 it has now paid out over £36 million.  

As well as raising vitally needed funds for the School, it also helps the environment by helping to 

divert unwanted textiles away from landfill. A recent DEFRA report has shown that textile         

collection schemes are helping to reduce the volume of textiles discarded as municipal solid 

waste. However it is a fact that as a nation we still send 350,000 tonnes of textiles to landfill   

every year.  

By getting involved in our Bag2School collection, you have an opportunity to sort through your 

cupboards and wardrobes and donate unwanted textiles in the bag provided – this can include 

adults’ and children’s clothes, shoes, tied together please, hats, belts, handbags and soft toys, 

please refer to http://uk.bag2school.com/ for full details. In addition to raising much needed funds 

it will also raise awareness amongst the children of the benefits of recycling and reuse.  

We currently under COVID restrictions ask if you can fill black bin liners ONLY and don’t forget to 

ask grandparents, friends and neighbours to have a sort out as well.  

Bag2School will be collecting from Surfleet Primary School on Tuesday 4th May 2021. Please 

bring your bag or bags! To Surfleet Primary School, under the covered area near reception and 

help us have a really good collection.  

Many thanks indeed for helping us with this unique fundraising opportunity.  

Yours faithfully  

 

Surfleet Primary School PTFA  


